
With the support of the AAOHN Foundation scholarship, I was able to attend the AAOHN 

National Conference in New Orleans in April 2017. Here, I learned an incredible amount of 

knowledge and was able to network with many individuals. One piece of information I 

immediately put into action was updating our storage of immunizations for mass influenza 

clinics. I am very grateful to have been awarded the scholarship. 
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